
The California Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) is recirculating the Biological Resources section 
of the Draft EIR for the PG&E Topock Compressor Station Soil Investigation Project. DTSC invites the public to 

provide comments on revised portions of the Biological Resources section of the Draft EIR.

The modified Biological Resources section further evaluates the potential environmental impacts of the Project 
on special status bat species and Nelson's bighorn sheep, and identifies feasible mitigation measures to ensure 

all impacts would be reduced to a less than significant level.

The PG&E Topock Compressor Station is located in the Mojave Desert approximately 12 miles southeast of the 
City of Needles, California. The Project involves soil investigation activities including soil sampling and sample 

analysis, bench scale tests, pilot studies, geotechnical evaluations, and plant and biota sampling.

Comments may be mailed, faxed or emailed to:

Aaron Yue, Project Manager
Department of Toxic Substances Control
5796 Corporate Ave., Cypress, CA 90630

Fax: (714) 484-5329
Email: aaron.yue@dtsc.ca.gov

All comments must be submitted to DTSC, postmarked or emailed, no later than June 1, 2015, 
for consideration in the Final EIR.

Public Comment Period: April 15, 2015 – June 1, 2015

State of California
Department of Toxic Substances Control

For project details or information about accessing a copy of the recirculated section of the 
Draft EIR, visit www.dtsc-topock.com or contact Aaron Yue, DTSC Project Manager, at 
(714) 484-5439 or aaron.yue@dtsc.ca.gov. 

A copy of the recirculated section of the Draft EIR and project materials is available at the 
following project repositories: California Department of Toxic Substances Control, 5796 
Corporate Ave., Cypress, CA 90630; Chemehuevi Indian Reservation, Environmental 
Protection Office, 2000 Chemehuevi Trail, Havasu Lake, CA 92363; Colorado River Indian 
Tribes Library, Second Avenue and Mohave Road, Parker, AZ 85344; Golden Shores/Topock 
Station Library, 13136 Golden Shores Parkway, Topock, AZ 86436; Lake Havasu City Library, 
1770 McCulloch Blvd., Lake Havasu City, AZ 86403; Needles Branch Library, 1111 Bailey 
Ave., Needles, CA 92363; and Parker Public Library, 1001 Navajo Ave., Parker, AZ 85344.
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